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Comments: Dear United States Forest Service,

 

I am writing to express my support for the establishment of a hard enduro area at Rampart, and to explain why I

believe it would be a beneficial addition to the forest.

 

First and foremost, a hard enduro area at Rampart would provide an exciting and challenging activity for off-road

enthusiasts. Enduro riding is a popular sport, and there are many riders who are looking for more challenging and

diverse terrain to ride on. By designating a specific area for hard enduro riding, the Forest Service would be able

to accommodate this demand while also ensuring that other users of the forest are not impacted.

 

Secondly, a hard enduro area at Rampart would help to promote responsible and sustainable use of the forest.

When riders are given a designated area to ride in, they are less likely to ride in unauthorized areas or cause

damage to the environment. This can help to reduce conflicts between riders and other forest users, as well as

minimize the impact of off-road riding on the ecosystem.

 

Finally, a hard enduro area at Rampart could also generate economic benefits for the local community. The area

could attract riders from across the region, who would likely spend money on lodging, food, and other amenities

while visiting. This could be a boost for local businesses, especially during the off-season when tourism is

typically slower.

 

In conclusion, I believe that a hard enduro area at Rampart would be a positive addition to the forest, providing

an exciting activity for riders while promoting responsible use and generating economic benefits for the local

community. Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.

 

Sincerely,

Michael Hanak


